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Mrs Anderson (Miss Asquith) and I have recently 
been seconded to work with a select group of 
teachers and principals to design professional 
development conferences for the Hunter 
Central Coast region in the 'explicit use of 
technology in the classroom' and 'engaging 
students and the community through 
technology'.  I came across this article and found 
it thought provoking, so decided to share it. 
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Library Borrowing and 
Overdue Items 

Students have been reminded many times in 
recent months in regards to items that have not 
been returned to the library on time.  As the 
library’s annual stocktake period draws closer, it 
is important for library materials to be returned 
as soon as possible. 
 
This week, overdue notices have been sent 
home with those students who have long-term 
overdue items.  It would be greatly appreciated if 
items are quickly returned.  Where items have 
been lost or are not in the possession of 
students, the notices should be signed and 
returned to Mrs Morris as soon as possible. 
 
Thankyou. 
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ATTENTION YEAR 5 PARENTS 
 

Application for Year 7 entry to 
selective high schools in 2013 

Application is required in November 2011 for 
parents or carers of Year 5 students who wish 
their children to be considered for placement 
in Year 7 at a selective high school in 2013. 
 
There are 17 fully selective and 23 partially 
selective high schools, a virtual selective class 
provision (Western NSW Region) and 4 
selective agricultural high schools in NSW 
offering places in Year 7. Three of the 
agricultural high schools offer boarder places. 
 
Parents with internet access are requested to 
apply online. Online application will be 
available from 
 

24 October to 
21 November 2011. 

 
 
Application information is available on the 
internet at: 

www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement 
 
For parents without internet access, 
application forms will be available in schools, 
school education group offices and some state 
office locations from 25 October. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact our school 
office. 
 
Karen Baker  
Deputy Principal 
Nulkaba Public School 
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These raffle tickets are available at the office and are 
to support the Westpac Rescue Helicopter Service 

that frequents this area often. 
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